
News story: British Embassy Budapest
is moving to a new address

The Embassy is moving to 5-7 Füge utca and is closed until 25 April.

On the 20 April the British Embassy moves out of its building in Harmincad
utca after 70 years. We move into an office building at 5-7 Füge utca in the
second district of Budapest. This building, which used to be the Dutch
Embassy, has been completely renovated to provide the British Embassy, its
staff and visitors a modern and fit for purpose working environment.

The Embassy reopens on 25 April, our phone numbers and email addresses remain
the same.

In case of consular emergency call the following number: 0036 1 266 2888
except for 20 April when you should call our temporary phone number: 0044
1908 51 6666
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